Welcome to Cary Christian School!

We are excited to have you join our CCS community. In this folder you will find a
plethora of information pertaining to everything from Carpool Procedures and the
Uniform Purveyor, to our Hot Lunch Program.

We have also included a CCS car magnet and copy of the bz)ok, “Recovering the
Lost Tools of Learning”, which delves into the distinctives of the classical
Christian education.

Information will be sent to your email about the New Family Picnic on August 5,
Back to School on August 6, and the First Day of School is August 7! School
Supply Lists and pictures of our uniforms are included in this packet and may be
found on the CCS website. The 2019-2020 CCS Parent & Student Handbook may
be found on the website as well. We encourage you to check out the Parent
Resource page on the CCS website under the tab of Current Families for more
information. "

This summer, you will also be partnered with a Champion Family. This family is a
Cary Christian School family that will be available to answer your questions, share
ideas and best practices, and enjoy fellowship opportunities as well. They will be
reaching out to you over the summer.

We look forward to partnering with your family to provide an excellent classical
education to your child(ren), founded upon a Biblical worldview. We pray that
when your child(ren) graduates from Cary Christian School they are equipped to
pursue God’s calling in their life with beauty, strength and freedom.

Kindest regards,

Margaret Finnegan
Admissions Director
919-363-3652 ext. 215

mfinnegan@carychristianschool.org -
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